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Dear TEEM Students 

PLTS TEEM 

Summer 2021 

 

 

 
Greetings to you from the Pacific Lutheran Theological Seminary of California Lutheran 

University, Berkeley, CA! Welcome new students to TEEM and welcome back returning students 

to the SUMMER 2021 Session at PLTS. The SUMMER session classes will be offered 

remotely/online using the ZOOM platform due to the continuous closure of campuses. The 

following is information about Classes and Workshops. Please read carefully and let me know 

if you have any questions. 

 

DATES June 7th － June 11th, 2021.  Classes will be offered Online/remote via the ZOOM 

platform. There will be worship every morning for all followed by two segments of three-hour 

classes. Please refer to the schedule for details.  

 

  CLASSES AND WORKSHOP the following classes and workshop will be offered    

   during Summer 2021. 
 

Second Years 

 

(May 6th ~ 7th) 

 

1. Preaching II 

Dr. Shauna Hannan 

 

First and Second Years Combined 

 

(June 7th -11th) 

 

1. Pastoral Care 

Dr. Gary Wilkerson 

 

2. Stewardship 

ELCA 

 

3. Church History 

Dr. Mark Granquist 
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SYLLABI you will be receiving the syllabi soon. Please review and prepare for your 

classes in conversation and with the guidance of your Academic Mentor and send all pre-class 

work to your respective faculty on time. Note that your classes begin from the day you receive 

the syllabi. A zoom conference call will be arranged with your professors to go over the syllabi 

and questions if any.  

 

Please contact TEEM office at teem@plts.edu if you have questions. You may also contact 

me at mpenumaka@plts.edu or on my mobile if it is urgent at 510-685-2089. 

 

May you find peace that surpasses all understanding and life that is fulfilling by sharing the power 

of Cross during this Lenten season and the challenging days.  

 

Moses Penumaka 

Rev. Dr. Moses Paul Peter Penumaka 

Director of Theological Education for Emerging Ministries TEEM 
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